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LAURIE PATTON — SE REGIONAL DIRECTOR 

A Note From Your Director ……. 
 
Another year and another reason to celebrate our cats!!.... 
Congratulations to each and every one of our cats and members that 
achieved a regional win this year… The times are hard with gas prices 
on the climb, show entries more expensive, hotels a little higher and 
the decline of available/affordable show halls… One thing that has 

continued to grow is our region… Last year we 
almost didn’t even have an awards banquet or 
show but, we all pulled together and made it 
happen in less than 6 weeks… Our region has spoken and all our 
proposals passed for next year… Thank you to all committee 
members for working so hard and putting up with me this past year… 
You guys ROCK..!!.. So on to another show season, I wish you and 
your feline friends much success in the coming year…  
 

It’s ALL About the Cats” 
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The SE Newsletter is posted monthly. Anyone wanting to submit articles, recipes, 
trivia, or anything you think others would enjoy, please send the information 

(Subject Line: SE Newsletter) to: 
 

shutterbug1948@gmail.com 
Judith Milling 

 
Don’t forget that the SE Region is on Facebook: 

http://www.facebook.com/group.php?gid=300505338191 
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